
 
LEGAL NOTICE 

Public Hearing 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there was introduced to the Orleans County 

Legislature on June 22, 2022 Local Law No. 2-Intro of 2022 entitled “A LOCAL LAW  TO 

ADOPT AMENDMENTS TO THE NYS OPEN MEETINGS LAW FOR THE EXPANDED 

USE OF VIDEOCONFERENCING”. 

 PUBLIC NOTICE is given that, pursuant to provisions of Section 20 of the Municipal 

Home Rule Law of the State of New York and other applicable provisions, the Orleans County 

Legislature will hold a public hearing on the aforesaid Local Law No. 2-Intro of 2022 at the 

Legislature Chambers, 14016 Route 31 West, Suite 201, Albion, NY on Wednesday, July 27, 

2022 at 4:10 p.m., at which time all persons interested will be heard.  Members of the public may 

also attend the Public Hearing via Zoom.com or by telephone at 1-646-558-8656 Meeting ID: 

85336464419 Passcode: 476872. Written comments are invited and can be submitted to the 

Clerk of the Legislature at 14016 Route 31 West, Albion, NY 14411.  To be considered, 

comments must be received by 3:00 p.m., July 27, 2022. 

 PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that copies of the aforesaid Local Law is available 

at the Office of the Clerk of the Legislature, 14016 Route 31 West, Suite 201, Albion, NY or at 

www.orleanscountyny.com. 

Dated at Albion, NY 
July 14, 2022 
Lisa Stenshorn, Clerk 
Orleans County Legislature 
 
 


